
HOUSING ACTION
Case Studies



WHY ARE GOOD 
PROPERTIES 
UNDEVELOPED?
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SAMPLE FOOTER TEXT

ARE WE LEAVING 
HOUSING UNITS 
ON THE TABLE?



SAMPLE FOOTER TEXT

WHO PAYS FOR 
PUBLIC 
INFRASTRUCTURE?



Elsie has received rental 
assistance through a housing 
voucher that is expiring in a few 
months. She is trying to be 
proactive to line up new housing 
support, but it’s a real struggle. 

She loves her apartment -- the 
affordable rent and central 
location have been the key to 
her independence after a life-
altering injury -- and doesn’t 
want to move. 

Even though she has existing 
assistance through Social 
Security Disability, she keeps 
getting referred from one 
program to another. 

She wants a case worker to help 
her navigate the system, but 
they seem to be in short supply 
and not always knowledgeable 
about housing assistance. 

The clock is ticking and she’s 
getting worried. 
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HOW CAN WE KEEP 
PEOPLE HOUSED?



SAMPLE FOOTER TEXT

WHAT ARE BARRIERS 
TO AFFORDABLE 
RENT?



Elsie has received rental 
assistance through a housing 
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months. She is trying to be 
proactive to line up new housing 
support, but it’s a real struggle. 

She loves her apartment -- the 
affordable rent and central 
location have been the key to 
her independence after a life-
altering injury -- and doesn’t 
want to move. 

Even though she has existing 
assistance through Social 
Security Disability, she keeps 
getting referred from one 
program to another. 

She wants a case worker to help 
her navigate the system, but 
they seem to be in short supply 
and not always knowledgeable 
about housing assistance. 

The clock is ticking and she’s 
getting worried. 
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GET TO KNOW 
ANCHORAGE’S 
HOUSING MARKET
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